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Dear Families,  
 

Lest We Forget… Well it likely seems like you just received one of these 

because today is only Wednesday, but as we have had a short week we will also have a 
short update. We really hope you take the time tomorrow to remember and reflect on 
the sacrifice that has been made by our service men and women to ensure our safety 
and security. To those of you that have served, or are currently serving, THANK YOU!  
 
Hopefully many of our families will be able to take part in one or more of the various ceremonies 
around town. For more information about the Esquimalt ceremony please see: 
https://www.esquimalt.ca/community-events/events-listing/calendar/remembrance-day-ceremony  
 

What’s happening at Rockheights next week: 

Monday, Nov 15th – Exploratory Rotation 2 starts 

 Manga/Anime Club at Lunch  

Tuesday, Nov 16th   3pm Gr 6/7 Boys Basketball 

practice 

Wednesday, Nov 17th     

 Noon - Music Pizza sales 

Thursday, Nov 18th     - Last day for Subway Lunches 

 Gr 6/7 Basketball games at Rockheights 

Friday, Nov 19th       

 Grade 6 Immunization Clinic 

 Manga/Anime Club at Lunch 

Looking Further Ahead: 

Wednesday November 24 – Fall Concerts 
 
Friday December 3 –  
         Fire Drill 
Monday December 6 –  

         CC Afternoon 

 

 
 

MASK Wearing:… We need your help reminding your child to ensure that they are wearing a 

mask to school. Each day we go through 10-15 disposable masks which is an expense (not to 
mention the waste) that is building up. If you could please ensure that your child has a mask in the 
morning, and maybe even an extra in their backpack (in case they forget) it would be a big help to 
us here at the school. Thank you for your continued support with this as we strive to keep everyone 
safe.  
 
We truly hope you have a restful weekend and that tomorrow is a meaningful day for you and your 
child. Please take a minute to ask them about their thoughts on the No Stone Left Alone ceremony. 
Lest We Forget.        Sincerely,  Mr. Maxwell  

for Friday, November 12, 2021 

RMS PAC News:  

 

Don’t forget about the PAC 
fundraiser at 

https://fundraising.tru.earth/RockheightsPAC  

https://www.esquimalt.ca/community-events/events-listing/calendar/remembrance-day-ceremony
https://fundraising.tru.earth/RockheightsPAC

